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CIRCULAR NO. 18 of 2024

RE: EARLY RELEASE OF PIETERMARITZBURG CBD BASED OFFICIALS DUE TO
SHORTAGE OF WATER SUPPLY, 30 JANUARY 2024

1. UMsunduzi Municipality has reported that parts of the Pietermaritzburg CBD have low
water pressure to no water due to a burst pipe on Victoria Road. This is affecting some
of the KZN Department of Education Buildings and in turn the officials based at these
offices.

2. Even though the matter is being attended to, there has been no confirmation as to
when it will be rectified.

3. It is thus recommended that all staff members stationed at PMB CBD offices be
released at 12h00 today, 30 January 2024.

4. Kindly bring the contents of this circular to all PMB CBD based officials.

Regards,

HN el

MR GN'NGCOBO
HEAD OF DEPARTMENT
KZN EDUCATION
DATE: 30/01/2024
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